1028/53/247 cus417/57.245 THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN MADISON DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACOLOGY AND TOXICOLOGY July 17, 1925 Dr. Harvey Cushing. Peter Bent Brigham Hospital. Boston. Mass. Dear Doctor Cushing:-I have just finished reading your monumental study of Sir William Osler and I wish to offer you my sincere and grateful thanks for it. The wish that you have expressed in your dedication is being abundantly fulfilled, I know, from the conversations that I have had with students around here. Our boys have been fortunate in having had considerable contact with men who have been trained under Osler, and some degree of his spirit has been brought out here to us. The remarkable tribute which you pay to him in your study of his life makes the opinionsof the Master much keener with us. I am writing this to you simply because I want to express in some small way, my respectful appreciation of the service that you have rendered medicine in your valuable study. Sincerely yours, Channey D. Leake